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RIGHT LOWER EXTREMITY CT

INDICATION: 33 year-old man with chronic fractures of the right lower
extremity

COMPARISON: Radiographs 08/19/2014

TECHNIQUE: Axial noncontrast CT from the pelvis to the toes was acquired
at 1.25 mm. Sagittal And coronal formations are also provided.

RADIATION DOSE INDICATORS: MAX FABRIZIO CONSERVA received one exposure
event(s) (excluding scout) during this CT study. The CTDIvol was 9.2 (mGy)
and the TOTAL DLP was 1097.8 (mGy-cm).

The dose indicators for CT are the volume Computed Tomography Dose Index
(CTDIvol) and the Dose Length Product (DLP), and are measured in units of
mGy and mGy-cm, respectively. These indicators are not patient dose, but
values generated from the CT scanner acquisition factors. Individual
patient doses calculated from these values will depend on patient size and
can substantially underestimate or overestimate the actual dose. For
additional information on radiation dose, safety, and protection in the
UCSF Department of Radiology and Biomedical Imaging, please refer to one
of our FAQ leaflets on "Computed Tomography (CT)" or go to
http://www.radiology.ucsf.edu/patients/radiation.

FINDINGS:

BONES: No acute fracture or dislocation. Abandoned screw tract in right
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subtrochanteric femur. Relative osteopenia ofthe right lower extremity.
Chronic fracture deformity of the distal right femur with secondary
remodelling of the patella and tibial plateau. The lateral aspect of the
femur and tibia are more affected. Secondary degenerative changes
characterized by cystic change and subchondral sclerosis. Chronic fracture
deformity of the right ankle With remodeling of the tibiotalar joint and
associated degenerative subchondral sclerosis and cystic change.
Additionally, there are mild degenerativechanges in the midfoot.

SOFT TISSUES: Marked atrophy of the right lower extremity musculature.
Subcutaneous soft tissues are grossly unremarkable.

OTHER: Limited evaluation of the pelvic viscera is also unremarkable.

IMPRESSION:

Chronic fracture deformities of the right knee and ankle with secondary
degenerative change in the knee, ankle, and midfoot. Associated diffuse
right lower extremity muscle atrophy.

END OF IMPRESSION:

Final Result Signed By: Matthew Dwayne Bucknor, MD on 9/4/2014 5:13 PM
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